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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 

           14
th

 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that on Friday 29
th

 September at 

the end of the school day, we will be holding a joint Canford 

Heath Infant and Junior School cake sale to raise money for 

Macmillan Cancer Support.  

 

We would like to invite you to join us in supporting this worthy cause by coming along to 

this event. The cake sale will be held in the Infant School playground and all monies 

raised will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and, as always, we thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Rachael Lippitt & Mrs Rachel Cobb 

Pastoral Care Workers 
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